BURWOOD PARK

PROPOSED LEASE - EAST CHRISTCHURCH SHIRLEY
CRICKET CLUB INCORPORATED AND SHIRLEY RUGBY
FOOTBALL CLUB INCORPORATED

The Council has conditionally approved an application from the East Christchurch Shirley Cricket
Club and the Shirley Rugby Football Club to lease 346m2 of North Burwood Park for the purposes
of extending the existing pavilion. The East Christchurch Shirley Cricket Club Incorporated owns
the present pavilion. The reason for the proposed extension is to accommodate the use of the
pavilion by the Shirley Rugby Football Club, who seeks to relocate their club rooms to the park.
Both clubs have reached agreement to jointly own, manage, and use the existing pavilion.

This is public notice that the Council intends to grant the East Christchurch Shirley Cricket
Club Incorporated and the Shirley Rugby Football Club Incorporated a lease under Section
54(1) (b) of the Reserves Act 1977 over 346 square metres of Burwood Park for a period of
1 day less than 20 years. The granting of a lease will also be contingent on the Minister of
Conservation approving the proposal.

Any person or organisation wishing to make a submission or lodge an objection to the
proposed lease may do so in writing no later than 500 pm on Wednesday 5 November
2003. Any submissions or objections to the lease should be addressed to:

Tony Hallams, Policy and Leasing Officer, Parks and Waterways Unit

Christchurch City Council, P O Box 237, Christchurch.

Submitters should indicate if they wish to appear before a hearings panel to be heard in

support of their submission or objection. For further particulars please contact Tony Hallams
between 8.30 am & 5 .00 pm by telephoning phone 941-8320.



